
Ericsson 
Experimental License Application File No. 0069-EX-CM-2016 
Filing Date: October 24, 2016 

 

 
Ericsson is filing to request two updates to our existing license, call sign WH2XUM. 
 
First, we initially filed this license seeking authorization for indoor-only operation.  We 

now seek authorization for outdoor operation as well, so we can conduct certain demos and proof 
of concepts outdoors.  The operation would all occur on the Ericsson campus and at the existing 
power levels. 

 
 Second, we notified the FCC that the Ericsson facility would be moving in our initial 
filing.  The move has been completed, and we have learned that the lab is located in a different 
building than we had believed it would be in when we filed the initial application. (It is in the 
next building, so a change of only about 300 feet.)  We have updated the location information in 
Form 442.  

 
 

 


